
Our Vice-Chair of Trustees,
the Revd Canon David Pritchard  
“Change is in the air, but fear not” was the 
front page headline on the Trust’s Spring 2016 

2023 will be a landmark year in the history of the 
trust – the Trust Deed was signed on 10th June 

to consider how best to celebrate this anniversary 

strain than ever, the call on trust funds is certain 
to be greater than ever; and the greater the trust’s 

standing down as Hon. Sec. in 2021.  David’s work 
for the trust has been outstanding but as I’m sure 
you know without an Hon Sec the trust cannot 

details are on the website.

Finally, with Christmas just around the corner, 

found on the trust website at: 

David Pritchard

Email: secretary@camhct.uk.
Membership Enquiries: please send to Sue Holgate  email smholgate@outlook.com
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Report

of events has been suspended, but that 

churches maintained their mission by 

and many have resumed “live” services 

because of the loss of vital income 
from social and fundraising events. We 

While churches are faith, not heritage 

buildings they have a duty to the wider 
community for the care of the “heritage 
assets” in their tutelage.    We shall wait 
and see how strongly our case weighs 

sector”.

Meanwhile, the work of the Trust has 

heartening that they have not lost sight of 

to the challenge, and it looks as if we 

goes back to nominated churches.

then.  However, we have to face the 

for other reasons make a live conference 
unviable. We are therefore looking at 

using this method with great success 

as a result.   We realise that this would 

not we can hold a live conference, and will 

tours in summer 2020, to see if they are 

2021.   Whether those visits materialise 

travel and gather without risk and most 

concerned feel able to welcome us.    The 
latest news about these tours and about 

volunteer to succeed me as Hon Secretary.  

had to resign because of serious health 

service over many years, and we need a 
volunteer to undertake this rôle which is 
even more vital in the digital age.

new Secretary will be able to include this 

Meanwhile I have been doing my best to 

smholgate@outlook.com 

Hon Secretary

order and haven’t yet switched it to 

so. This can be done on line, or by email 

made out to Cambridgeshire 
Historic Churches Trust to 9 The 

transfer – see above for details.

Conference at Wolfson College, 

clocks, sundials – details to be 
announced.

tours
later.

 led by the 

On the other hand come what may 
we shall do our utmost to ensure 
that Ride and Stride
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 William Craven

had to be replaced and repaired as well and having 

the nave and aisles since June 2019 when all the lead 
was stolen.  

There have been other grants and loans as well to more 

had started work and found that they would also like to 

in an ongoing contract.

• All Saints’ Morborne

on our website at   This 


